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• Our mid-semester Professional Development Days (Wednesday, March 17 
and Thursday, March 18) are jam-packed with relevant and timely sessions. 
Check it out! 

• We continue to work on the implementation of our new professional 
development system. Visit our committee meeting on Thursday (Mar 18) 
from 3-3:50pm for a sneak peek at this amazing system!  

• We have two Graphic Design students to create images for the professional 
development system - it's going to be stunning! We hope to provide the 
students with a modest stipend for their excellent work.  

 

 

http://www.solano.edu/professional_development/programs/pdfc_schedule_2021_Mar.pdf

